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The Embassy of the Russian Federation in the People’s Republic
of Bangladesh presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh and has the honour to
inform that the International Congress of Mathematicians will be held in
St. Petersburg (the Russian Federation) in July 2022.

The Russian mathematical school has contributed significantly to
the development of mathematics, both at national and international
levels. The experts from the Russian Federation are playing a crucial role
in this scientific field. Therefore, the Russian Side is willing to further
enhance multilateral cooperation and interaction in mathematics.

The registration for the International Congress of Mathematicians

is available on the official website of this event (icm2022.0rg).

The Embassy of the Russian Federation in the People’s Republic
of Bangladesh avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh the assurances

of its highest consideration.
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